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External Email 
After having a conversation with Tabitha Townsend, I had no idea it was illegal to put political signs 
on school property.  There were complaints towards two people, one running for the school board 
and another running for city council.  There are alot of other signs up, not just these two.  I will do 
my due diligence to contact the owners of the signs to have them removed.  This is not the first time 
our property was used for political signs.  But this is the first time anyone has complained.  I wonder 
why the complaint was't toward all the owners' of the signs that were posted. 
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